State of Maine
Department of Public Safety

Fire Sprinkler System Permit

# 8621

UNE PHARMACY LOWER LEVEL

Located at: 716 Stevens Ave.
In the Town of: Portland

Occupancy/Use: Classrooms
Type of System: NFPA 13

Permission is hereby given to:

Eastern Fire Protection
PO Box 1390
Auburn, ME 042111390
Contractor License # 101

according to plans submittal filed with the Licensing and Inspections Unit and are now approved.

This application form/plans are filed under log # 2091180 | and no departure from application form/plans shall be made
without prior approval in writing. This permit is issued under the provisions of Title 32, Chapter 20, Section 12004-1.
Nothing herein shall excuse the holder of this permit for failure to comply with local ordinances, zoning laws, or

other pertinent legal restrictions. Each permit issued shall be displayed/available at the site of construction.
This permit was issued on  5/12/2009  for a fee paid of $100.00

This permit will expire at midnight on Sunday, November 08, 2009

(2 wst

Anne H. Jordan
Fire Department Connection Location/Type per Local Fire Department Commissioner

Within 30 days of the completion of a new fire sprinkler system or an addition to an existing fire
sprinkler system, a fire sprinkler system contractor shall provide to the Licensing and Inspections Unit
a copy of this permit signed and dated by the certified responsible managing supervisor representing
that the fire sprinkler system has been installed according to specifications of the approved plan to the
best of the supervisor's knowledge, information, and belief. This requirement is part of the sprinkler
law, and neglect of this duty is grounds to not renew the contractor's license to do work in the State of
Maine. All sprinkler licenses expire June 30th every year.

Job completed, tested and verified on date of

RMS for this job:  Flynt William A. RMS Signature:



